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March 2022 

Dear Friends,                  
       

A brief history of the HGEF may be of interest for you. In 
1996 a parent donated $5000 for the specific purpose of forming 
a Foundation to benefit the local Greenwich school and its 
community. After incorporation the Board suggested an auction 
in combination with a talent program to enhance community 
participation while bringing awareness of and support for the newly 
formed Foundation. And so Ye Greate Street, Live was born in 
March 2000! This event grew and evolved through the years but 
was cancelled abruptly in 2020 with the declaration of a world-wide 
pandemic – COVID-19!  

 

In consideration for the safety of everyone supporting Ye 
Greate Street, Live the Board of the Historic Greenwich 
Education  Foundation decided to cancel this event in 2021 and 
now again in 2022! However, the Historic Greenwich Education 
Foundation, Inc. continues to provide extraordinary 
opportunities, events, and equipment to the Greenwich Stow 
Creek Partnership Schools. The HGEF continues to offer 
scholarship money for eligible high school seniors. In 2022 the 
HGEF approved funds to repair the playground equipment.  

 

The HGEF always needs your help in sustaining the work 
it does. It is only with your support the HGEF will thrive and 
provide opportunities for the children and the Greenwich Stow 
Creek Partnership Schools. The Foundation Board meets 
quarterly to discuss the possibilities and of course the possibility of 
hosting another Ye Greate Street, Live event safely in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Helen H. Reinhart, President  
 
The Historic Greenwich Education Foundation is a private, nonprofit 
organization founded for the purpose of providing educational programs, 
scholarships, and general educational assistance to the Greenwich Public School 
through donations. 
 
Any donations are always greatly appreciated and recognized in school publications 
and at Foundation events. All donations are tax deductible. Checks should be made 
payable to the Historic Greenwich Education Foundation, Inc. 
 
Please also consider the Foundation in your long-term planning. The Foundation 
may receive such gifts and apply them to a particular designated project or to the 
Foundation’s general fund. Businesses are welcome to donate to the Foundation 
through direct contributions or matching gifts. 

 

Thank you! 
 

Below is a partial list  
of many extraordinary 

educational activities and 
opportunities you helped 

provide the Greenwich Stow 
Creek Partnership Schools 

through the years. 
 

In 2021 and in 2022  
the HGEF gave an additional 
$11,631.00 to the following 

programs. 
 

Scholarships:  
$23,000. 

 
MGS Building & Grounds  
(includes flagpole, bell 

restoration, sound system, 
AED, 1909 building 

foundation restoration, 
classroom furniture, 

bathrooms, playground 
equipment repair/upgrades): 

$127,441. 
 

Teaching materials & Books: 
$14,300. 

 
Class trips: 

$8,177. 
 

Educational assemblies: 
$2,855. 

 
New Total to date:  

$164,142. 
 

We need your help  
to continue our efforts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


